
To: Donald L. Herman 
E-Mail: dherman@bennetlaw.com
From: Anthony Serafini 
Date: February 01, 2006

Subject:   
--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
--------
Message:

In response to your expedite request, we have the following issues.  Band 4.9-5.1 GHz is a 
restricted band in the US under footnote US246 and we can not authorize testing on that band.  
Band 5.47-5.725 GHz is a shared band and will need NTIA coordination that could add 45 - 60 
days processing time.  I can authorize the 5.725-5.8 MHz right away if that band alone will 
satisfy your requirements.  Please advise on how you want to proceed with the two upper 5 GHz 
bands.  This would also apply to your other applications for the same testing.

The items indicated above must be submitted before processing can continue on the above 
referenced application. Failure to provide the requested information within 30 days of 
February 01, 2006 may result in application dismissal pursuant to Section 5.67 and forfeiture of 
the filing fee pursuant to Section 1.1108.

DO NOT Reply to this email by using the 'Reply' button.  In order for your response to be 
processed expeditiously, you must upload your response via the Internet at 
https://gullfoss2.fcc.gov/prod/oet/cf/els/index.cfm by clicking on the "Reply to Correspondence" 
hyperlink. 

Responses to this correspondence must contain the Reference number :   4125


